
  

 Distinguished Alumni Award 2022 

Tom Colbert
1986 CIS Programmer/Analysis Graduate 

Tom Colbert is currently Kwik Trip’s IT director. He was 
chosen because of his community leadership and his 
commitment to Western—these features make him the 
perfect representative. He is a proud Western alum and 
is an effective advocate for technical education and the 
great value that Western provides to the community and 
region. He routinely encourages staff to visit Western’s 
campus, get involved in advisory boards, and provide 
internship opportunities for Western graduates.

Colbert is a 1986 graduate of Western’s CIS 
Programmer/Analysis program. He has spent nearly 
three decades at Kwik Trip, starting out as a developer. 
Since becoming IT director, Colbert has been a leader 
helping shape Kwik Trip as an industry leader in 
providing exceptional customer service. In 2017, he was 
recognized as the Convenience Store News Technology 
Leader of the Year. This award recognizes businesses or 
individuals that have extraordinary vision and 
innovation in technology solutions.

Western’s Distinguished Alumni Award recognizes 
dedicated service to the community or nation, leadership, 
personal growth, professional achievement, and 
contributions to the Western district.




